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Press Release 
For Immediate Release: 
 
June 30, 2022 
 
ROAD CLOSURES FOR SMOKE ON THE WATER TO BEGIN FRIDAY, JULY 1, 
2022 
 
CLOVIS, NM – In preparation for the Smoke on the Water event held at Greene Acres 
Park on Monday, July 4, 2022, the City of Clovis Public Works Department will be closing 
Main Street from 21st Street to Purdue beginning Friday, July 1, 2022, until Tuesday, July 
5, 2022. During this time, no thru traffic will be allowed.  
 
The following roads will be closed Monday, July 4, 2022, only: 
● 21st Street from Mitchell to Main 
● Mitchell Street from 21st to Purdue 

 
The public is asked to follow all detours and to seek alternate routes. 
 
For questions regarding the road closures, please contact the Public Works Department 
at (575) 769-2376. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


